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For identifying opportunities to improve Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander people’s health

The Australian Government continues to invest in indigenous-led health research to drive better outcomes for Aboriginal and 
Torres Strait Islander people, with $30.5 million secured for the National Institute for Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander 
Health Research—also known as the Lowitja Institute.

The Lowitja Institute is supporting the health and wellbeing of Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander people through quality, 
high impact research and knowledge translation by prioritising Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander leadership.

Minister for Health and Aged Care, Greg Hunt, said the work of Lowitja encompasses all areas that contribute to the health 
and wellbeing of Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander people, including social and cultural determinants.

“Improving health and social equity for Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander people is one of Australia’s key heath 
challenges,” Minister Hunt said. “Research is the drive to deliver safe, quality and culturally appropriate health care.”

“In 2020-21, of the 20 projects supported by Lowitja Institute, 100% were led by Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander 
researchers.”

“Through an extensive and comprehensive research program, the Lowitja Institute will continue it’s critical work is identifying 
opportunities to improve Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander people’s health.”

Minister for Indigenous Australians, Ken Wyatt AM MP, said Indigenous-led research would continue to be an important part 
of Closing the Gap.
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